
June 14, 1960 

Mr. Richard G. Johnston 
1641 West Pentagon Parkway 
Dallas 24, Texas 

Doar Mr. Johnston: 

Thank you for writing me to express appreciation 
for the recovery of some of your stolen property. 
I am just as pleased as you are that Patrolmen 
Jackson and Tippit were able to render this 
service to you. Your comments will be passed on 
to these officers and your letter will be made 
a part of their personnel files. 

'I am deeply grateful to you for your remarks 
about the courtesy, efficiency, and neatness of 
the members of this department. We are proud of 
this organization and hope that we will always 
be able to give the city of Dallas the highest 
type of law enforcement. 

Sincerely yours, 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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